CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57702-3496

Parks Division
2915 Canyon Lake Drive No. PW072903-09
605-394-4175
FAX: 605-394-5307

June 10, 2003

Cindy Elsasser

Black Hills Power

P.O. Box 1400

Rapid City, S.D. 57709-1400

RE: PAL Light Request

The City of Rapid City, Parks Division, is requesting a PAL light installation for
Centennial Park, located at the east end of Centennial Street in south Robbinsdale. The
park is adjacent to LaCroix Links public golf course and at the cul-de-sac of Centennial
Street (800 East Centennial). The desired pole and light location would be approximately
80 feet due south of the existing street light on Centennial Street approximately at the top
edge of the drainage swale bisecting the park with underground wiring if possible. A 250
watt floodlight fixture directed to the south lighting the area of the playground would
meet our immediate needs. If you would like to meet with me on site just let me know.

After you have had a chance to look at the site to determine installation requirements,
please forward a cost estimate. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Lon Van Deusen

Parks Division Manager

LVD/lvd

Cc Dan Bjerke, Public Works Director

Jerry Nuber, City Electrician
Amy Graves, City Finance Office
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